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Reagan Balks 
In JFK Pr r lae 
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However, Meese noted!' 
"Louisiana officials were giv-

en the opportunity to present 
witnesses to substantiate allega-
tions (about Bradley) .. , but 
declined to do so." 

"Naturally, I'm pleased," said 
Bradley upon learning about the 
governor's decision. "Now I 
challenge Mr. Garrison, if he is 
sincere, to come out here and 
question' me to his heart's con-
tent." 

Previously, Bradley bad said 
he feared he would be "framed" 
if he had to stand trial in 
Louisiana and his life might be 
endangered. 

Ever since Garrison's charge 
Dee, 2O, Bradley has steadfastly 
maintained that he -had no 
knowledge of the assassination, 

none of the others impli-
ated by Garrison and was in 

his home on Nov. 22, 1963. . • 
Garrison claimed Bradley was 

(Concluded on Page ‘2, Col. 1) 

D.A. Garrison 
Turned Down 
On Extraditio 

From Ito Los Angoras Times, AP, UPI 

SACRAMENTO — Gov. Ron-, 
aid Reagan refused Friday to 
extradite Edgar Eugene Brad-
ley to New Orleans. to stand 
trial on a charge of conspiring 
to assassinate John F..Kennedy: 

Reagan's decision came near-
ly 11 months after New Orleans 
Dist. Atty. Jim Garrison for-
mally charged Bradley. 

The governor said his decision 
was "based upon insufficient 
showing by Louisiana that 
Bradley had been in that state 
between August, 1963, and Nov. 
22, 1963," as was charged in the 
extradition papers. 

Bradley, 50, lives. in North 
Hollywood and is West Coast 
buAiness representative o Dr. 
Carl McIntire, an evangelist 
Wtio makes fundamentalik reli-
gious radio broadcasts. 

Shortly after Regan's decision 
was announced, Judge; Joa 
Dempsey Klein dismissed an 
extradition complaint against 
BrOleY in Los Angeles Munici-
pal "Court. 

Judge Klein acted on a r4 
ommendation by Deputy Dist. 
Atty. JOseph Carr. 

EdWin Meese, Reagan's legal 
affairs secretary, presided over 
a lengthy extradition hearing in 
June. 

Consideration of guilt or inno-
cence was not .invalved, said 
Meese, only "the requireinent of 
the extradition law."  
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